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Malcolm LeDoux
28 McKean Street
Nashua, NH 03060

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Hello. I am 100% in favor of Northern Pass and I find the nimbyist should not have sway over the entire
state. Since when is it ok for the tail to wag the dog. If you are afraid of progress then perhaps you are
living in the wrong area.

Sincerely,Malcolm LeDoux
Malcolm LeDoux
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